MEMORANDUM

DATE:	November 21, 2014

TO:	Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket ID: OAR-2013-0602

FROM:	Rob Lawrence
EPA/Region 6/PD

SUBJECT:	October 28, 2014 Call with the Public Service Company of New Mexico (PNM) regarding the Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants


SUMMARY

A conference call was made by EPA to the Public Service Company of New Mexico on October 28, 2014, to discuss the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants, which was proposed on June 2, 2014.  


ATTENDEES

Participant:		Jeanette Pablo

[bookmark: _GoBack]EPA Participant:	Terry Johnson







